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   LISTSERV #99
 

Welcome to the SHCC LISTSERV.  The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD. 


Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 10:03 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #99 - Preserve Affordable Housing

PRESERVE AFFORDABLE HOUSING

HUD is encouraging owners of Project Based Section 8 properties to consider a 20-year contract at their next renewal.  If you would like to discuss the benefits of a long-term contract, please contact your SHCC Financial Analyst. 

Is your property already in a shorter term contract?  There may be a way to extend the term to 20 years.  Contact your Financial Analyst to find out if you are eligible.



*FREE One-Day Industry Update Workshop*

SHCC encourages you to attend a free one-day Industry Update Workshop in Laredo, Texas on February 8, 2011.  If you haven’t already signed up to attend, please click here for online registration.  We hope to see you there!












